COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures,
——osures v s Ly
21lst November, 195

Dear Sirs,
8.8, "KIRuUNA"™

I am in receipt of your letter of he
20th October enclosing plans Nos, 184160, 184161, 184162,
184163, 184164 and 184202 in connection with the o1l
fuel installation proposed to be fitted to the above
vessel,

In reply I have to inform you that
these plans of General Pumping Arrangement and Pumping
Arrangements in Machinery Space hawe been examined and
will be approved, provided the arrangements be as shown
and amended thereon and the remaining r quirements of
the Rules for Pumping and Piping be complied with so
far as they are anplicable,

I have to point out that in order
to comply with the requirements of the new Rules for
Pumping and Piping the cross sectional area of the aip
pipes to tanks carrying oil fuel should be not less
than one and a half times that of the filling pipes,

It 1s noted from the above plans
that it 1s proposed to remove a W,T, Julkhead on
66 Frame. Due to the removal of this ulkhead, the d eck
supports in way would regquire to be examined, and it
1s assumed this will be done in your Office,

One set of the drawings 1s returned
herewith.

Yours Falthfully,

/) nd
P uf gecmz 'Jt: 20y

The Surveyors,
GOTHEN BURG ,
e i 2 U)310]




